
State Employees Retirement Calculation Hold-Harmless; HB 2596

HB  2596 revives  a  provision  concerning  state  employee  retirement  and  disability 
benefits that previously expired on June 30, 2007, and permanently reinstates the provision.

The provision holds harmless both the retirement and disability benefits calculations for 
any state employee member of the Kansas Public Employees Retirement System (KPERS), the 
Kansas Police and Firemen’s (KP&F) Retirement System, or the Retirement System for Judges, 
if the employee is furloughed or accepted a voluntary reduction in pay during the period of time 
used for determining benefits.
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